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December 14, 2021

The Merrill Police depart has heen awarded a High visibility DUIl overtime grants. We will be
participating in High visibility coverage in the Merrill city area and on Highway 39 from the California
state line to south of Klamath Falls and the surrounding area. The purpose for this coverage is to reduce
speed violations, enforce Driving While Impaired regulations, phone use and seat belt use, and by doing
so reduce the amounts of accidents and injuries in our area and the surrounding area.

Enforcement will commence on or about December 16 and continue thru August of 2021 with emphasis
being placed during holiday travel.

We will be performing saturation events during the weeks of Christmas and New Year’s eve. Emphasis
is on impaired driving. We emphasize that if you are drinking please don’t drive. Ask for a ride. And
please drive safe.

Respectfully

Merrill Police Dept.




